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Landowner: Vilma Palavinci 
Address: 4 Neptune Road, East Boston, MA 02128 
 
Date Notice Sent: November 14, 2022 
 
City of Boston 
Clerk’s Office 
1 City Hall Avenue 
Boston, MA 02109 

Boston Planning & Development Agency 
1 City Hall Square, #9 
Boston, MA 02201 

 
Licensing & Consumer Affairs 
Attn: Boston Cannabis Board 
1 City Hall Square, Room 809 
Boston, MA 02201 

 
Boston City Council 
1 City Hall Square, Room 550 
Boston, MA 02201-2043 

 
Re: Notice of Community Outreach Meeting for Proposed Marijuana Establishment at 
 4 Neptune Road, East Boston, MA 02128 
 
Dear City Officials and Members of the City Council: 
 
Cannabis Healing, LLC is seeking to secure a license for marijuana retail establishment from the 
Cannabis Control Commission. Accordingly, pursuant to 935 CMR 500, we are required to hold 
a “Community Outreach Meeting” addressing key questions that the Cannabis Control 
Commission has designated. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to serve as a notice that Cannabis Healing, LLC will hold a 
Community Outreach Meeting on December 1, 2022, from 5 p.m. to 6 p.m. at the Hilton – 
Boston Logan Airport, in the Middlebury Room, at One Hotel Drive, Boston, MA 02128, to 
discuss the proposed siting of a licensed Marijuana Establishment. The proposed Marijuana 
Licensed Retail Establishment is anticipated to be located at 4 Neptune Road, East Boston, MA 
02128.  There will be an opportunity for the public to ask questions and receive answers from 
company representatives about the proposed facility and operations. This notice will be 
published in the East Boston Times Free Press on Wednesday, November 16th and will also be 
mailed to all abutters and those residents located 300 feet from the proposed facility at 4 Neptune 
Road. Those in attendance are encouraged to follow the Department of Public Health’s June 10, 
2022 Advisory Regarding Face Coverings.  
 
I hope we can address any questions you may have about the project. We are excited for the 
opportunity in East Boston and look forward to growing this business and giving back to the 
community. 
 
Sincerely, 
/s/ Brian Jones 
 
Brian Jones, Owner 
Cannabis Healing, LLC 
brian@cannabishealingllc.com 
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